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March 21 has been observed around the world every year since 1966 as 
International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination.

The Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees (UPSE) is 
pleased again this year to join in observances around the globe marking 
March 21, International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination.

This occasion is recognized by the United Nations and has been observed 
annually since 1966 as a day to combat racism worldwide. It commemorates 
the 1960 massacre of 69 people who were killed while demonstrating 
against apartheid “pass laws” in South Africa.
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